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Oregonians expect their leaders to stand up for our environment, not cave to the 

demands of timber executives seeking bigger profits. 

 

The State Forest HCP was developed with years of public input, and the courts have 

upheld Oregon’s right to manage these forests for multiple benefits (County of Linn v. 

State of Oregon).  

 


